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Executive Compensation Review Update 
Human Resources Committee Decision 
 
At its meeting on June 30, 2022, the TTC Human Resources Committee adopted the 
following: 

It is recommended that the Human Resources Committee:    

1. Adopt the confidential recommendations, noting that they are to remain confidential 
as they relate to information about labour relations or employee negotiations and 
information about a position, plan, procedure, criteria or instruction to be applied to 
any negotiations carried on or to be carried on by or on behalf of the City or local 
board. 

 


